Russ Watts

From: - I

Sent: Tuesday, 25 April 2023 9:50 am
To: Steve Giles
Subject: FYI

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Steve — looking at the stop co governance website, they have rescheduled to Thursday, if you weren’t aware
already. FYI
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Senior Sergeant
Area Response Manager
Taupo and Turangi
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WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may
contain privileged information. It may also be subject to the provisions of section 50 of
the Policing Act 2008, which creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police
property. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or have received this

message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its
contents.

Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the New

Zealand Police. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the
sender immediately



